
Hello, Oregon legislators.  
 
I am a constituent living in inner SE Portland. I voted in favor of Measure 110 when it came up for a vote, 
but I now am of the opinion that it SHOULD DEFINITELY BE REPEALED. I believe that we were misguided 
to think that decriminalizing drugs without significant (and costly) infrastructure in place to support and 
rehabilitate users would possibly be helpful to individuals. I have seen the total devastation to so many 
lives as the crisis of drug use has only escalated in our city partly as a result of eliminating legal 
disincentives for active use/possession. My son and I go downtown twice per week, and we consistently 
witness the inhumanity that this law has caused - fellow human beings passed out on our sidewalks 
suffering in their drug-induced hazes, human waste (feces) in public areas, having to pass through 
fentanyl smoke on our way to my son's medical appointments as people actively use, etc. The mission of 
Measure 110 has been a failure - a failure to improve the health of Oregonians and a failure to reduce 
societal costs. Please represent me in REPEALING Measure 110. 
Thank you from a very concerned citizen and active community member, 
Mandy Schmole 
2216 SE 24th Ave 
Portland, OR 97214 
503-515-3780 
 


